
ANNOUNCES THE RETIREMENT OF: 

We are pleased to announce the retirement 
of Detective Bill Newman. Bill began his law 
enforcement career in 1982 with the Derry 
Police Department in New Hampshire. After 
his 23 year service, he retired from Derry PD 
as a Lieutenant over Investigations.  

Bill began his service with the Bureau of Fire, 
Arson, and Explosives (BFAEI) in October of 
2006 in the Orlando Field Office. Then 
transferring in 2008 to the Daytona Beach 
Office where he has been since.   

Bill has served with BFAEI as a Detective, 
Bureau PIO, and Meth lab crime scene 
trainer.  He has also been a very valuable 
member of several hurricane response 
teams over the years. 
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DIFS thanks Detective Bill Newman 
for his dedication and efforts in the 

fight against arson. 


